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Hi team, 
 
The Minster neighbourhood plan work to date has seemed to be good to me and been positively received 
as far as I am aware, so I am not submitting any negative comments about the application merits and have 
no objections for the forum or plan continuation, so this isn’t really a consultation response. 
 
However I just wanted to pass through the comment that the map attached to the consultation was 
extremely low resolution, poorly coloured, particularly including the washed out colours for residential 
agent-managed areas and white for other work, which makes it impossible even when held up against 
another map and with very good knowledge of the area to actually tell what is properly included and what 
isn’t, and it would be great in the future if the equivalent map(s) are crystal clear. For those who have a 
generalised knowledge and no parallel map, I don’t know if they’d be able to tell if any properties on 
Gillygate, Lord Mayors Walk, and Moatside Court are included or just the walls and wallbanks. I appreciate 
that the image was from 2018 and is now ‘in situ’ but that surely makes it easier to have a clearer image, 
and in an area I know less well than this I’d have really struggled to understand it, so just wanted to 
highlight it! 
 
Additionally the lack of ability to respond online makes this process of responding quite awkward and will 
reduce the number of responses, and it’s unclear from the text on the page whether it’s just the forum as 
an entity that’s being reviewed or the plan boundaries etc, so just wanted to call those out too. Just wanted 
to flag as someone who’s broadly aware of the processes that I’m not sure it’s clear for the average 
resident. Thanks  সহ঺঻ 
 

 




